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Tabcorp Holdings Limited vs State of Victoria - High Court judgment  

The High Court of Australia will deliver its judgment in relation to Tabcorp Holdings 
Limited vs State of Victoria on Wednesday 2 March 2016. 
 
The judgment is in respect of Tabcorp’s appeal against The Court of Appeal of the 
Supreme Court of Victoria judgment delivered in December 2014 in favour of the 
State of Victoria.  The initial proceeding related to Tabcorp’s claim for a payment of 
$686.83 million. 
 
Tabcorp will make an announcement in respect of the High Court judgment on 
Wednesday 2 March 2016.  
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